
FEATURING

 BREWABILITIES CRAFT BEER FESTIVAL

Anthesis’ inaugural Brewabilities Craft Beer Festival occurred on

April 23, 2022 at the McCoy Equestrian Center in Chino Hills and was
nothing short of a success! The craft beer community came together
to support the efforts of Anthesis’ programs and bring awareness to
the disability community. Because of the generosity and support of
the craft beer community and our sponsors, we have raised over
$32,000! Huge thank you all for the generous support and we look
forward to celebrating again with you next year! Cheers! 

          BULLETIN



Karilynn B., Jaimie E., and Paul 
 C. from the 'Round About
Senior Services program
explored the Santa Ana Zoo
and learned so much about a
variety of animals from around
the world. This trip was
definitely exciting as they were
able to see many animals, such
as flamingos and monkeys!

In celebration of Volunteer Appreciation
Month, Transition Program participants
Dayton G., Kim H.,  John R., An Dinh N., and
Caleb H. volunteered at the Gibson
Community Center in Upland. While
volunteering there, they assist with
serving lunches and preparing fruit cups.
The Gibson Community Center has been a
favorite volunteer site for many of the
Transition Program participants. Our
community truly appreciates and benefits
from your volunteer efforts. Keep up the
great work!
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A Monthly Update of Participant Happenings

Volunteer Appreciation
Month




Brewabilities Craft Beer
Festival Re-Cap!

Getting to Know Caleb H.

Congrats to Robert K.!

Celebrating Volunteer
Appreciation Month

Vising the Santa Ana Zoo



CONGRATULATIONS TO ROBERT K.! 

A FEW WORDS WITH CALEB H., TRANSITION PROGRAM

To stay up-to-date on all the exciting happenings at Anthesis. visit Anthesis.us, like our Facebook page, follow us on
Instagram (anthesis.us1), and on LinkedIn.
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Q:  Tell us about yourself.

Q:  Where is your favorite volunteer site?

Q: If you could tell someone about Anthesis, you
would say...

Q:  Tell us a fun fact about yourself.
A:  I love watching wrestling! My favorite
wrestlers are the Undertaker, John Cena, and
Hulk Hogan.

A: ...that there are opportunities to meet new
friends and volunteer at different places.

A:  My favorite volunteer site is the Upland
Community Center.

A: My name is Caleb and I work so hard
everyday. I feel very happy being in program.

Robert K. was recently placed at
HC Pacific, where he is

responsible for kitting of
aerospace parts. Congratulations

on your new position! 


